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933 HOPMEADOW STREET P.O. BOX 495 SIMSBURY, CONNECTICUT 06070

Culture, Parks and Recreation
Thomaas §. Tyburnske, Recreation Superuison

Michael Lamb

Performing Arts Programs

50 Chapman Place, Studio #213
East Hartford, CT 06108

Dear Michael,

On behalf of the Simsbury Culture, Parks, and Recreation Department I would like to thank you for providing
our clients with outstanding drama programs over the last six years. The programs are as popular as ever and |
am excited about once again offering the Summer Acting Camp this year.

The programs delivered by Performing Arts Programs have been of the highest quality. I have found you and
your staff to be extremely reliable and responsive to our needs. Every class has been professionally run and
fostered an environment in which each participant has been placed in the best possible position to succeed. |
have received nothing but positive feedback from parents and children who have been part of one of your
classes.

As always it has been a pleasure working with you to provide Simsbury with an excellent youth drama program.
[ look forward to many more seasons of creative and fun programs for everyone.

Sincerely

Tom Tyburski

Recreation Supervisor



TOWN OF ENFIELD

March 10, 2005

Dear Sir/Madam,

As a new client of the Michael Lamb and the "Performing Arts Programs", I am happy to
refer them to join your organization and reach out to the children of your community.

For a number of years, the Enfield Recreation Department has not held a performing arts
program, as the town had not voiced an interest for us to pursue such a program. Last fall
it had been recommended to me by a colleague of another town, to consider the
"Performing Arts Programs" as it has been very successful for them. Eager to provide the
Town of Enfield with a new interest, I did in fact pursue the program. Although the
voices of the town had previously been silent, the registration confirmed it was very
much desired. Since the winter session was such a success I was happy to continue my
partnership with Michael Lamb and the "Performing Arts Programs".

Not only did our registration prove to be a success, it was evident that the children truly
enjoyed their experience. Each week the room was filled with energized children eager
for class. During the final winter session class, there was an outstanding turnout of
parents, grandparents and friends to watch the children express their excitement and
knowledge learned.

Michael Lamb directs a wonderful program. The organization, structure, staff and
program have been very professional and a delight to work with.

If you would like to further discuss the experiences I have had with Michael Lamb and
the "Performing Arts Programs”, please do not hesitate to get in contact with me.

S/i/r}:cerely, | O

Amy*Skrzyniarz \_/
Assistant Recreation Supervisor
Town of Enfield

(860) 253-6425



CANTON PARKS AND RECREATION DEPARTMENT

4 Market St., 860-693-5808
P.O. Box 168 860-693-5805 (fax)
Collinsville, Ct. 06022

April 14, 2004

Dear Reader:
Letter of recommendation for Michael Lamb and Performing Arts Program

It is my pleasure to write this letter of recommendation for Michael Lamb and Performing Arts Program.
For the last five seasons | have been the Director of Parks and Recreation for the Town of Canton.
Michael Lamb and Performing Arts Programs has been a regular program offering for over seven
years. In the time we have been associated with the program it has been very well received by the
community. When | think of the program words like quality, dependability, energy, customer service
come to mind.

Performing Arts programs are always of the highest quality. The program from Michael Lamb at the
top to each and every one of his instructors is dependable, energetic and has the participant (customer)
in mind. It amazes me that when walking around with Michael Lamb he seems to know more of the
participants in our classes than | do, even if he is not the lead instructor. Administratively Michael Lamb
is always on top of issues and is constantly in contact with department staff regarding registrations and
evaluations of the programs.

| highly recommend Michael Lamb and the Performing Arts Program for your community or group. I'm
confident that you will be as satisfied with the programs as we have been for over seven years. Please
feel free to contact me at the above numbers if | can be of any further assistance.

Sincerely,
Q-\“#:Htx—h'-\ .
AT

John R. Bennett, CPRP
Director of Parks and Recreation



Suffield Parks e Recreation Department

Town Hall « 83 Mountain Road, Suffield, Connecticut 06078 (860) 668-3862

April 7, 1999

Mr. Michael Lamb
Performing Arts Programs Director
East Hartford Cultural Center

50 Chapman Place, Studio 213
East Hartford, CT. 06108

Dear Michael:

I want to express to you how grateful I am that we began offering Acting, Musical

Theater and Magic Lessons classes to the Town of Suffield in the Fall of 1998. Due to the
superb quality of these classes, attendance has increased and we are able to continue to

provide these programs as well as others. Your various programs and instructors have

provided a great opportunity for children to learn to express themselves, be creative and
feel safe and confident.

It is always a pleasure to work with you as you are very professional and organized and
take much pride in your work. As you know, I have the same work ethic and I believe

this is why we work so well together. Your instructors are very knowledgeable and have
a great rapport with the children.

I look forward to continuing to work with you in providing additional Performing Arts
programs to our community.

Sincerely yours,

N

Cindy M. Fisher

Recreation Supervisor
Suffield Parks and Recreation Department




TowN OF GRANBY
Incorporated 1786

15 NORTH GRANBY ROAD
GRANBY, CONNECTICUT 06035-2125

Performing Arts Program
Michael Lamb, Director
PO Box 281178

East Hartford, CT 06128

Dear Mr. Lamb,

| am writing to thank you for partnering with Granby Youth Services for these past four

years. The program you provide has become a much-anticipated event for the youth in
town. After running the first sessio

n it was clear we needed to have you back at least
twice a year. :

The comments | have received from parents have all be positive. The children respond

well to your instructors. The success we have had with your programs has prompted our
Parks and Recreation Department to offer your summer camp programs.

Thank you again for offering a quality program.

Sincerely,

N i

Sandra Yost
Administrative Assistant
Granby Youth Services




INCORPORATED 1645

THE TOWN OF PARMINGTON

TOWN HMALL,
1 MONTEITH DRIVE
FARMINGTON, CONNECTICUT 08032-1053
INFORMATION (860) 673-8200
FAX (860) 875-7140
“TOWN TALK® (860) 673-8255
24 HOUR MESSAGE (860) 875-0552
April 7, 1999
Mr. Michael Lamb
Performing Arts Programs
East Hartford Cultural Center
50 Chapman Place
Studio 213

East Hartford, CT 06108

Dear Michael Lamb:

The Farmington Parks and Recreation Department has been involved with the Performing Arts
Programs since the fall of 1998. I am pleased to offer acting and musical theater classes for youth
in grades 6 — 10. When I have visited the classes, I have noticed the smiles on the faces and have
heard the laughs of the children and I know that they are enjoying their time spent in the program.

The instructors develop a positive relationship with their students and provide a safe and
enjoyable class environment.

I do hope that we can continue to offer classes through the
Performing Arts Programs.
Very truly yours,
Priscilla H. Peale

Recreation Supervisor II
Farmington Parks and Recreation Department

Internet Address  http://www.State.CT US/Munic/Farmington/farmington. HTM



| Colchester on¢
 Parksh R%crea%i«ss

127 NORWICH AVENUE, COLCHESTER, CT 06415 (860)537-7297 FAX (860)537-0547

September 8, 1999

Michael Lamb

Performing Arts Program

East Hartford Cultural Center
50 Chapman Place, Studio #213
East Hartford, CT 061808

Dear Michael:

Just a note of thanks for the fine job the Performing Arts Program provides our local
youngsters! We have received nothing but praise from the parents of students of this
Program. We have received numerous calls asking if this program will again be available
in the fall.

This is an exciting program, which services a diverse group of children who have a great
desire to act. This program also coincides with the formation of a local theatre group here
in town. The directors of this group hope this program will allow children in the area to
feel confident to audition for coming performances.

We look forward to another great year with your Program.

Sincerely,

Administrative Assistant




